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Prayer
Dear God,

Thank You for the journeys we take—near and far, big and small.
Along the way, we gather mementos: small treasures that hold great

meaning.They remind us of where we’ve been, who we’ve met, and how
we’ve grown. Just as pilgrims bring back tokens from sacred places,

May we carry kindness, wisdom, and faith from our own experiences,
And share them with others as blessings.

Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

The children have settled back in wonderfully for the first
week of the final half term of the year.

In collective worship, we reflected on a very special
journey undertaken by many Muslims as part of Hajj—a
once-in-a-lifetime pilgrimage. We shared the story of
Hajar’s journey through the desert and considered the
significance of the mementos that many Muslims bring
back to bless others. This led us to think about meaningful
mementos we’ve brought back from our own journeys.

On Monday, Mrs Voice, Mrs McEntee, and I attended a
Paediatric First Aid course to refresh our skills. A big thank
you to Queen Eleanor’s C of E Junior School, also part of
The Good Shepherd Trust, for kindly inviting us to join your
staff for the training.

Some families may have seen recent news from Surrey
County Council regarding a proposed two-week October
half term in 2026. We’d like to remind families that Bramley
Infants is an Academy and not a local authority school. Our
term dates are set by The Good Shepherd Trust. While it
may be tempting to plan a two-week holiday in October
2026, we kindly ask that you wait until our official term
dates are published before planning any trips. As soon as
the 2026–2027 dates are confirmed and shared with us, we
will pass them on to families.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Strickland
Head of School
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(YR) Zach
(YR) Georgie
(Y1) Isla
(Y1) Otto
(Y2) Aleksanda
(Y2) Archie

(YR) Ethan
(Y1) Finley L
(Y2) Amelia

Reminders
Remember that class photos and
the whole school photo is taking
place next week on Wednesday
11  June. th

A reminder that the main gate
opens at 8.25am. Please can we
ask that you don’t allow your
children to press the buzzer
repeatedly before this time. Thank
you.

Well done everyone!

Reception

22
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Notices

Please can we request that children do not
bring sunglasses into school, as they are

likely to get broken or lost. 

Instead please provide a cap. 
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We have welcomed some new friends to our class recently. Our topic this half term is courage. We will share
stories about being brave such as Brave Little Owl, The Selfish crocodile, Monkey Puzzle and Who’s Afraid of
the Dark. This will lead to discussion about who the characters in the stories are, what they do and what
happens in the end. We will count out and share Brave Little Owl’s feathers. Make homes for the animals in
Who’s Afraid of the Dark. 

This half term is our sports day on 3rd July, this gives us an opportunity to show how brave we are as we show
courage having a go at the various races in front of a crowd. I am sure they will excel at this!

Classroom
Focus NURSERY



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly
newsletter. 

June
11th Class & Whole School Photo 
16th Refugee Week
18th Year 2's last swimming
23  New Reception class ‘stay & play session’ at 2pm - 3pmrd

23  New Reception class ‘welcome meeting’ at 3pmrd

25th Tillingbourne Moving Up Day - Year 2

July
3rd Nursery & Pre-School Sports Day at 9.30 -10.15am
3  Pre-School Graduation Ceremony (for those who are moving up to Reception in Sep) at
10.15 - 10.45am

rd

4th Main School Sports Day PM
7th Year 2 visiting Sayers Croft
10th Year 2 Leavers Service at Holy Trinity, 9.15am.
11th PTFA Summer fair
17th History pause day (School is 175 years old)
18th History Showcase & Tea Party for Families
18th Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

September
3rd INSET day - School closed
4th Children return - Start of autumn term

October
23rd Children break up - Start of half term
24th INSET day - School closed

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: 03/09/25, 24/10/25,
03/11/25

INSET DAY: 05/01/26, 23/02/26
INSET DAY: 13/04/26, 22/05/26,

01/06/26

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices

🎉 Fete Pre-Loved Toy Sale Success! 🎉
We are thrilled to announce that the Fete pre-loved toy sale raised a massive
£365! 🧸💰 All monies raised go to the Fete fund, with the school being one of the
main beneficiaries. A huge thank you to everyone who contributed toys and
helped to make the day a fantastic success! 🌟👏

📅 Save the Date: School Summer Fair 📅
Mark your calendars for the school summer fair on 11th July! 🌞🎪 We are busy
making plans and have lots of exciting ideas in store. 🎈✨ We will be holding a
PTFA meeting in the coming weeks and would love as many people as possible
to attend. Date to follow. To make the fair a success, we need your help! 🙌 We
are looking for as many volunteers as possible to help out on the day. Your class
reps will be in touch to see if you’re able to spare some of your time. 🕒🤝

🌻 Sunflower Competition 🌻
We hope you enjoyed planting the sunflower seeds from your Easter bags. 🌱🌞
Don’t forget, the tallest flower wins a prize! 🏆🌻 Send your measurements over
to your class reps by Friday 13th June.

🎊 Exciting News Coming Soon! 🎊
And before we break up for the summer, look out for another fun event. To be
announced soon! 🕺💃✨

Marty, Tiff, Holly, Sally and the team x



Rooted in Christian values| Seek within | Wonder why | Reach out |Aim high

Adverts & Events


